
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

TRIUMPH PUBLIC HIGH SCHOOLS 

STUDENT ALTERNATIVES PROGRAM, INC. 

 

Notice is hereby given that an Open Public Meeting for Triumph Public High Schools (TPHS) El Paso, Laredo, 

Lubbock, and Rio Grande Valley dba “Student Alternatives Program, Inc.” will be held on Saturday, January 15, 

2022 beginning at 9:00 a.m. CST at the Courtyard by Marriott SeaWorld Westover Hills, 11605 State Hwy. 151, 

San Antonio, TX 78251.   

 

This annual public meeting will be held to comply with statute in Title 19 TAC §109.1001(q) in which Charter 

Districts are required to publicly discuss financial management information and financial accountability ratings 

with parents, taxpayers, and other stakeholders by distributing annual financial management reports that explain 

the Charter Districts’ ratings and its performance in the 2020-2021 Charter FIRST. 

 

POSTING INFORMATION 

 

This notice is being posted at each of the charter campuses, the Central Office of the Triumph Public High 

Schools located at 1218 S. Presa Street, San Antonio, Texas 78210 and on the Triumph Public High Schools 

official website [www.triumphpublicschools.org]. 

http://ritter.tea.state.tx.us/rules/tac/chapter109/ch109aa.html#109.1005

